
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department 
Regular Meeting-  December 2, 2024 

Colebrook Center Firehouse  
 

Attendance:  Craig Carfiro, Jon Gray, Bob Carfiro, Sandra Carfiro, Sarah Carfiro, John Fredsall,  
Chris Kesl,  Ben Bartlett, Sean Barry, Jeff Coleman, Todd Correll, Kevin Robichaud, Devan 
McCaw, Aiden Ruwet, Aj Ruwet 
 
 
Call to Order:  
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM by Craig Carfiro.  
 
Secretary’s Report: The secretary’s report was read. A motion was made by Ben Bartlett 
seconded by Aiden Ruwet to accept the secretary’s report. The motion passed.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was read. A motion was made by Ben Bartlett  and 
seconded byTodd Correll  to accept the treasurer’s report. The motion passed.  
 
Correspondence:  None.  
 
Committee Reports: None.  
 
Old Business: 

●​ No new news regarding matching funds.  
●​  Alpine software will be installed on the office computer.  
●​ No door prices.  Will likely be a Spring project.  
●​ John Fredsall received a quote of $788.25 for the Exit signs  
●​ Craig purchased a small compressor for trucks only to keep air pressure up.    
●​ Laurie’s car money will be moved in the joint account.   
●​ Gator Parade will be on December 21st. 
●​ Chief Barry reminded that everyone must wear proper PPE on calls.  

 
New Business:  

●​ Brad Bremmer will reach out to King and King about non profit status.  
●​ Little pump on the ranger is broken.  A motion was made by Jeff Coleman and seconded 

by Ben Bartlett to purchase a new pump.  The motion unanimously passed.  
●​ Trail Riders grant application has been received and we will be applying for the grant.   

The Trail Riders grant is aimed toward motorcycle and off road rescue.  It was 



discussed looking into a tow behind trailer for ATV/UTV to haul equipment or stoke 
basket.  

●​ Pump handle on Engine 1 is broken, Craig will be getting it  repaired.  
●​ Officer nomination sheets will be posted this month with elections held in January.  

 
 

 
Training: See emails and app for training. 
 
Firehouse Check: Jeff Coleman  
 
Meeting Adjourned:  The meeting adjourned at 7: 39 PM.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Hannah McCaw 
Secretary,  Colebrook Fire Department 


